
RAVENNA TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC HEARING LEGAL NOTICE 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING will be held before the Planning Commission on  

Thursday, March 28, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.,  
at the Ravenna Town Hall, 20425 Red Wing Blvd.   

This Public Hearing is for the purpose of hearing comments and concerns regarding the 
proposed residential development project and to review the preliminary plat plans of the 

developer on property owned by  
LLB Farms LLC 

Parcel number 33-01800-50-023 
This parcel is located on Orlando Avenue with additional access off 190th Street in 

Ravenna Township. You may review the Preliminary Plat Map by going to the Ravenna 
Township website https://ravennatownship.org and clicking on the “News & Notices.” 

All interested parties are welcome to attend or provide written comments to 
clerk@ravennatownshipmn.com 

 
 
Caroline Spurgeon 
Ravenna Township Clerk/Treasurer 
 
  


